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Dear Senators, 

 

I urge you all to vote NO on SB 799. There is no reason to maintain the pandemic era 

restrictions on landlords. How do you expect landlords to stay in business if their 

tenants aren't able to pay the rent? To whom are the tenants applying to for funds? 

The Federal program ended. This is wrong on so many levels. If landlords sell their 

rental properties, government will have created more shortages.  

 

Thank you. 

Clarissa Paige  


